camEbeII@aiEE-tx.o:E

From: Rima Petrossian <rpetrossian@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2020 4:20 PM

To: campbell@aipg-tx.org; Henry Wise
Subject: Re: Update

Hi Michael and Henry, Thank you both, and all the executive team, for honoring me with this plagque! | truly enjoyed
serving with the AIPG-Texas section and representing west Texas. | will definitely display it on the home office wall. |
could not have asked for a better opportunity to serve Texas geologists, thank you again! Hope all is going as well as
possible.

Sincerely,

Rima



